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20th October 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Year 1 Trips and Visits – Autumn Term 2022 
 
To support your child’s learning, please find below a breakdown of the planned trips and/or visitors in to 
school for this term.   
 
To also give you a clearer picture of the costs across the entire academic year, we have attached a table 
which highlights planned trips and visitors for the whole year.  More details regarding payments and 
dates in Spring and Summer term will be issued in due course, if applicable.   
 
Please find below details for Autumn term and the associated costs: 
  

TRIPS AND VISITS – AUTUMN TERM 

Date Topic/Learning Focus Details Cost Breakdown Cost per child 
Monday 21st 
November 2022 

‘How have toys changed?’ Visit from the Novium 
Museum (Toys and Games 
Workshop) 

Museum: £130.00 
TOTAL: £130.00 

£4.33 

     

AUTUMN TERM - TOTAL COST PER CHILD: £4.33 

 
Due to funding restraints, we are unable to subsidise any trips or visits.   You will see from the table 
above that the amount asked for only covers the cost for each child.  We would never request more 
than the cost per child; no parent is ever subsidising another child.  Payment must be made via 
ParentMail PMX.  Payment for this visit is due by Monday 14th November 2022. 
 
Please note that although contribution is voluntary, we must point out that it is probable that these 
sessions could not take place unless all parents, who are able, are willing to contribute.  If this should 
prove difficult, please contact the school office in confidence.  If you are in receipt of income support 
or certain other benefits please contact the school office in confidence, so that payment options can be 
discussed. 
 
 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 



 

   
 

Staff from the Novium Museum will visit Year 1 to lead a workshop.  During the session the children 
will learn more about old and new toys, including the materials they are made from, how they are used 
and how toys have changed over the years. Children will solve riddles and will have the opportunity to 
design their own toy of the future.  More information about the Novium Museum can be found at: 
https://www.thenovium.org/home. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the visit or the payment, please do contact the school office in 
confidence. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
For South Bersted School 

https://www.thenovium.org/home

